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Dear legislators, 

 

As an immigrant and having been raised and lived in places where guns were much 

more controlled than in Oregon, I could see first hand that despite any measures and 

prohibitions, criminals always had their hands on whatever they wanted. 

Unfortunately, with increased gun control, the only people you limit are the law 

abiding citizens of our state and our country. Those who abide by the law and only 

want to protect their family, practice a sport or exercise their rights, are the only ones 

affected by the limitations you seek to impose. It is unfortunate for me and many 

others like me, that immigrated to the United States looking for a safer place to live 

and raise our families, to observe our rights being stripped away and the state 

moving into the direction we all ran from.  

 

I’m here to register my opposition to this bill and all the others that share this same 

sentiment. I hope you can do what is right for the people of Oregon and stop 

considering laws that will only hurt law abiding citizens. It is sad to see those that I 

voted for being against the people, instead of for them… 


